
BOROUGHS OF
BRADDOCK HILLS &

SWISSVALE
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REGARDING  A  PROPOSED
ESTABLISHMENT  OF  A
REGIONAL  POLICE
DEPARTMENT  BETWEEN
BRADDOCK  HILLS  BOROUGH
AND  SWISSVALE  BOROUGH
POLICE DEPARTMENTS

TO THE RESIDENTS OF
SWISSVALE & BRADDOCK

HILLS:
Please  take  notice  that  a
Public Hearing will be held on
August 26, 2024, at 7:00 P.M.
at  the  Dickson  STEAM
Academy  (side  entrance)
located at 7301 Schoyer Ave.
Swissvale  Borough,  Pa.,  to
discuss  a  proposed
establishment  of  a  Regional
Police  Department  between
the  Braddock  Hills  Borough
and Swissvale Borough Police
Departments.  All  interested
residents of the Boroughs of
Swissvale & Braddock Hills are
invited  to  attend  and
participate in the hearing. You
may  contact  your  Borough
Managers  for  additional
information.

Greg Bachy Swissvale
Borough Manager
Cheryl Sorrentino

Braddock Hills Borough
Manager


